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• Debra Lynn will coach us on Thursday, March 15. 

 

• Director has been involving Ads more regularly in the weekly rehearsals. 
Two things are being accomplished by this: 

o ADs are getting additional coaching; and 
o Director is able to pay closer attention to the sound and look of the 

chorus. 
This is a very positive outcome and will be continued. 
 

• The March 18 Evergreen College performance has been postponed 
indefinitely. 
 

• The recording and self-evaluation program will continue. But we have no 
yet had a group recording action. Focus has been on preparation for Spring 
Show and Paul Eastman has been under the weather anyway. We will do 
another group recording action after Spring show.  
 

• The Podcast interview was postponed because the host got hit with the flu. 
No new date has yet been proposed.  
 

• Debra Lynn’s tutorials are now Groupanizer. 
 

  


